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Men’s Spring Walk 
March 13-16, 2025 

 
Women’s Spring Walk 

March 20-23, 2025 

 
Location: 
Aldersgate Midland – 2206 
Airfield Ln, Midland, MI 48642 
 
Information: 
https://midmichiganemmaus.com 
register4mmewalk@gmail.com 

 
Chrysalis Events 

lansingemmaus.org/chrysalis.html 
(Partnering with Lansing Emmaus) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Please share this newsletter with any of your Emmaus friends.  Your 
help is needed to share what’s happening and ensure our database 
is up-to-date!  Any new or corrected e-mail addresses can be sent to 
Teresa Camilleri.  Thank you for your help. 
 

Find us on Facebook! 

Happy Thanksgiving!!! 
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Welcome! 
 
Welcome to our new Board Members, starting in 2025: 

 John Delaney 
 Tammy Geeck (currently serving, returning for a new term) 
 Brenda Gordon 
 Dave Hickman 

 
According to Mid-Michigan Emmaus’ by-laws, nominated candidates are typically voted in by our 
Emmaus Community. However… do we have a deal for you?! We are looking for two additional 
willing servants for our Board. 
 
Typically, we spread around committee responsibilities, which include the following: 

 Agape  
 Community Training / Sponsorship  
 Team Selection / Database  
 Newsletter / Website  
 Sponsor’s Hour / Candlelight / Gatherings  
 Kitchen and Table Decoration Supplies  
 Literature / Reunion Groups  
 Music / Entertainment  
 76 Hour Prayer Vigil  
 Registrar  
 Site Selection / Facilities  
 Supply and Mattress Trailer  

 
Being we are short two Board positions, several Board Members may be forced wear several hats.  
Please genuinely consider praying about serving.  Contact any current Board Member if you are 
interested.  
 
Thank you! 

An update on Gatherings… 
 
A friendly reminder that our next Community Gathering will be held on December 7, from 4-6pm at 
Aldersgate Church, 2206 Airfield Lane, Midland, 989-631-1151. 
 
Also note that, typically, Gatherings take place on the second Saturday of every month, so you can 
plan. 
 
GLYASDW! 
Jill Pollard 
Mid-Michigan Emmaus Gatherings Chair 
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A Word on Sponsorship… 
 
Reflecting on our recent journey through Election Season (thankfully), we were reminded of those 
who seemed to be somewhat “power hungry”.  As we may sometimes feel we don’t have as much 
power as “they” do, we do have the power to change someone’s Christian journey. 
 
“Just how do I do that?”, you may be asking… One way is to sponsor someone near and dear to you 
on our next set of walks in the Spring of 2025.  Just think of what Christ has done for you through the 
Emmaus movement… 
 
Quality Sponsorship begins with prayer.  Through prayer, God reveals to us who He may be wanting 
us to sponsor, to bring them closer to Him. 
 
Quality Sponsorship fulfills the purpose of developing Christian leaders.  Think about how you have 
grown since your Walk. 
 
Quality Sponsorship provides an opportunity to broaden and grow His kingdom by sharing Christ’s 
love with the world.  Isn’t that the number one commandment?  To grow and make Disciples… 
 
We often wait until the last minute to scurry around and “find” people to “send” on a Walk.  I’m 
challenging you to start now and pray for God to place those on your heart who are ready deepen 
their relationship with Christ and fellow believers. 
 
It has been my experience that those considering attending an Emmaus Walk may need several 
conversations with an invitation before agreeing to commit.  I remember my own experience.  It 
took my Sponsor several times before I committed to attend a Walk. 
 
So… if you have spoken to someone in the past, please pray about your interaction and ask again, 
answer any questions and remember what happens is in Gods timing, in His hands. 
 
Please do not let finances deter either them or you.  Arrangements can be made please let any 
Board know of any need.  Support is available! 
 
Do not wait!!!!!! Start praying now and begin the conversations.  Watch how the Holy Spirit goes 
before you.  Take the step of faith… 
 
GLYASDI, 
Sue Montei 
Mid-Michigan Emmaus Registrar 
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 Mid-Michigan Emmaus Community Board of Directors  

 
Position Name Phone Email 
OFFICERS    

Community Lay Director Greg Kelley 989-928-5400 kelleyeng@gmail.com 
Community Lay Director Vice Chair Dave Warner 989-832-1625 dave_warner2@icloud.com 
Community Spiritual Director Pastor Michelle Forsyth 989-903-5264 pastormichelleforsyth@gmail.com 
Community Spiritual Director Vice Chair Pastor Teri Beadle 989-494-3749 teribeadle1004@gmail.com 
Treasurer Matt Pollard 989-254-2057 recclubmap@yahoo.com 
Secretary/Historian Teresa Camilleri 989-859-4799 tkcamill@aol.com 
Past Community Lay Director Bob McCormick 810-357-5617 mccor1958@gmail.com 

BOARD COMMITTEES    
Agape Chair Tammy Geeck 989-429-0235 tammygeeck@gmail.com 
Candlelight/Sponsor’s Hour Chair Tabitha Reinhardt 989-254-9046 tabitha.reinhardt73@gmail.com 
Community Training/Sponsorship Chair Donna Clark 989-859-3768 donnaclark47@aol.com 
Database Chair Teresa Camilleri 989-859-4799 tkcamill@aol.com 
Site Selection/Facilities Chair Ty Black 989-390-8982 tyblack@charter.net 
Gatherings Chair Jill Pollard 989-751-1137 Jlp610@gmail.com 
Kitchen Chair Jerry Mumford 810-338-3238 gmjr51@yahoo.com 
Literature/Reunion Groups Chair Pastor Teri Beadle 989-494-3749 teribeadle1004@gmail.com 
Music/Entertainment Chair Dale Robbins 989-859-7742 robbinsd@northwood.edu 
Newsletter/Website Chair Dave Warner 989-832-1625 dave_warner2@icloud.com 
Prayer Vigil Chair Kris Middaugh 810-404-9653 tkmiddaugh@yahoo.com 
Registrar Sue Montei 989-550-2986 Register4MMEWalk@gmail.com 
Team Selection Chair Carla Long 989-225-0883 calong51@gmail.com 
Trailer/Supplies Chair Board-Shared  --- --- 
 

Do you have any ideas for changes that you would like the Board to consider? Please email or call any 
of the board members above. We welcome your input. Together, we are the hands and feet of God. 
 

God Loves You and So Do We,  
the Mid-Michigan Emmaus Community Board 


